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10 December 2018 

Private Native Forestry Review 
NSW Government 

Dear Private Native Forestry Review 

Our PNF approval in Wentworth has been negatively impacted by the closure of the red gum State Forests and 
consequently closure of Merbein Sawmills, the only sawmill in our area. 

A sustainable diversification of our farming operations has been effectively blocked without any fair process or 
compensation. 

The PNF Review should consider the impacts of State Forests and sawmill closures and how PNF holders can be 
protected from such policies. 

Kind regards 

Bob Wheeldon 
Director 
Grand Junction Pty Ltd 
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